VPC Executive Board Meeting Minutes – 9/8/2008
Present: Paul Carlile, Chris Weed, Rich Larsen and Ryan McCall 

· Review of last meetings minutes

· Minutes accepted/approved as submited
· Administrative
· Fall Meeting
· Yes – kind of
· Meeting has morphed into a Fall club paddle followed by pot-luck dinner/BBQ
· Tentative Little River WW below dam – flatwater on reservoir 

· Tentative BBQ at St. Leo’s in Wtby

· Tentative Date – 10/12

· Paul to float idea to Board

· Treasurers Report

· Doing well - $3,370.20 in the bank

· What do we want to spend the $$ on????

· Summer/Fall Meeting
· All covered
· VPC Polo Shirts
· Request from Ray Ingram to buy his stock from him at $10/Shirt – roughly 20 shirts left
· Rich collects $$
· Ryan sends shirts out
· Conservation  

· Dam update from Jack Daggitt
· Paul received comprehensive letter from Jack detailing his perception of the VT Dam Task Force Meetings. …In short Nothing that will impact paddling came up at the last Task Force meeting

· What do we want to spend the $$ on????

· SHIPP

· Paul and Rich have attended two meetings
· Ryan volunteers to attend next? meeting

· Conclusion that this doesn’t impact paddlers 
· Ryan disagrees – there are several dams around that state that offer viable Hydro potential.

· Need to continue to stay active in this

· Request from VT Wildlife Partnership for our endorsement
· Present Board Members voted……NO

· Doesn’t further our mission of the board and have never supported our agenda

· Fall Trip Schedule
· Several releases coming up in October
· West

· Sprite – Johnstown, NY

· Moose – Old Forge, NY

· Other various lake draw downs in the Adirondacks 

· Agenda items for next meeting

· WW fund
· Increasing community in the club

· Bringing non-active members to active

· Next step clinic – post level II

· Pool Sessions????

· Next meeting
· TBD 
